HB 2693 -- CURRICULUM TRANSPARENCY
SPONSOR: Bailey

This bill requires that beginning in the 2023-24 school year,
public schools post on the school website all curriculum used for
pupil instruction. The bill provides specific guidelines and
details for what should be included in the posting and requires
that the posting be updated each time a new or revised curriculum
is adopted.



